

MARK BRNOVICH ATTORNEY GENERAL

## Office of the Arizona Attorney General Solicitor General's Office

JENNIFER WRIGHT
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL

October 14, 2021

Via Email

Liz Harris 543 N. Kimberlee Way Gilbert, AZ 85298 lizharrismba@gmail.com

Re:

Election 2020 Grassroots Canvass Report

Dear Ms. Harris:

On Saturday, October 9, 2021, an unauthenticated report was submitted to the Elections Integrity Unit ("EIU") entitled *Elections 2020 Grassroots Canvass Report*, purportedly written by you. The report purports to aggregate specific instances of potential fraud related to the 2020 General Election. Notably, no related evidence has been submitted to the EIU for review.

If you would like the EIU to review the evidence you purport to possess, please submit your sworn complaint to the EIU through our Election Complaint Submission form at <a href="https://www.azag.gov/complaints/election">https://www.azag.gov/complaints/election</a>. Until such time as the evidence is received by the EIU, the EIU can take no further action.

Sincerely,

Assistant Attorney General